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We all want better welfare expectations for animals though this bill is not the way. 

I am really worried that there seems to be no differentiation between hobby breeders & commercial 

scale breeders. There are no clear definitions. 

I raise my puppies in the house with me. Does this give inspectors the right to enter my home as 

they wish? 

I show my dogs, we have a lovely day out, we all enjoy it. I am very concerned that exhibitions are 

mentioned. Does this mean dog shows? Once again there is no clarity here. 

I feel that this bill really doesn’t improve the welfare of animals, which we all want, or target those 

that are doing the wrong thing. Please vote against it. 


